
316 TE CANADIAN NATURALIST.

but I think it on the whole more Iikeiy that they are casts of
cavities and tubes beionging to somec caicareous Foraininiferai
organisin mhich bias disappcarâd. Similar bodies, found in thec
liniestone of Bavaria, have been dcscribed by Gùmibel, who inter-
prets themi iii the saine way.* Thcy iay aiso be comipared wîtli
thie silicious bodies mnentioncd in a, former paper as oceurring iii

the Loganite filling the chamibers of specimens of Fozoon froin
Burgess.

III. SPECIMENS FROM 3IADOC.

Ihave aiready ref'erred to fragments of Eozoom oceurring iii

the limiestone at Madoe, one of which, found several years ago, I
did not then venture to describe as a fossil. lit projeeted fromn
the Surface of the imiiestone, being eomnposed of a yellowishi dolomite,
and looking, like a fragment of a thiek sheli. WVhen sliced, it
presents interioriy a erystalline jooimitc, liînited and separated
fromi the enclosing rock by a thin wall hiaving a granular or porous
structure and excava,,ted into rounded meesses iii the inanner of
EDozooz. It lies obliquely to tlic bcdding, and evidently represents
a hollow flattened calcareous wall filled by infiltration. The lime-
stone which afforded this forni was near the bcds holding the
worin-burrows described in the Society's Journal for Noveînber,
1866.

[A tini section of thiis body, carefully examined miicroscopically,
presents numerous and vcry characteristie exanipies of the canal.
systemi of Eoo, exhibiting both the large -%Yidclv bianching
systemns of canais and the sinallcr and more penicillate tufts (PI.
III. figS. 4, 5) shiown iii the most pcrfect of the serpentinous
speciniens-but with this difference, thiat the canais, bcing filled
with a material cither identical with or very similar to that of the
substance in wvhich they are excavated, arc, so, transparent as only
to be broughit into view by careful management of the light.
-W. B. C. ]

IV. OBJECTIONS TO TIIE ORGANIO NATURE 0P EOZOON.

The discovery of the speciunen froni Tudor, above describcd,
nay appear to render unnecessary any reference to the elaborate
attenîpt mnade by Profs. King and IRowney to expiain the struc-
tures of Eozoom by a coniparison -%vitli the fornis of fibrous and

Proceediugs of Royal Aeademy of Muniech, 1866; Q. J. G. S. vol.
xxii. pt. i. p. 185 et sc. also, Can. 1Naturalist, vol. iii. 1). Si.

t Quart. Journ. Geol. Soc. vol. xxii. pt. hi. p. 23.
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